
GROTON, CT 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

GROTON PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS AND PROPOSALS 

 

CODE INSPECTION CONSULTANT 

FOR 

 

CUTLER ELEMENTARY SCHOOL # 059-0188 

WEST SIDE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL # 059-0189 

CONSOLIDATED MIDDLE SCHOOL # 059-0190 

 

 

The Town of Groton, Public Works Department (Town), invites interested and qualified parties to submit a 

statement of qualifications and price proposals based on the requirements of the Request for Qualifications 

and Proposals.  The Town desires to select a qualified respondent to serve as a Code Inspection Consultant 

for the projects noted above. 

 

Solicitation packages will be available from the Program Manager, ARCADIS, via email request to 

john.butkus@arcadis.com or in person at the Groton Town Hall Annex, 134 Groton Long Point Road, 

Groton, CT 06340, beginning on Monday, January 28, 2019 at 12:00 PM (Local Time). Packages will not 

be mailed to requestors but will be available on the Town of Groton website, www.groton-ct.gov under 

“Quick Links” “Bid Listings”. 

 

Five (5) hard copy qualification statements/proposals and one electronic copy of same must be addressed to 

Gary J. Schneider, Director of Public Works, and submitted to ARCADIS, Att: John J. Butkus, AIA, 207 

Main Street, Suite 200, Hartford, CT, 06106, by 12:00 P.M. (Local Time), Tuesday, February 12, 2019.   

 

Gary J. Schneider 

Director of Public Works 

 

 

mailto:john.butkus@arcadis.com
http://www.groton-ct.gov/

